
 

  

Parshat  Ni tzavim 
 

Ear l i es t  Candl es:  6 :05 p . m.  
La tes t  Candl es :  7:07 p . m .  
 

CONGREGATION BETH AARON 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

      September 3-4, 2021                26 Elul             

Is the Eruv Up?  Call the Eruv Hotline before Shabbat: 201-530-0222 

Laurence Rothwachs, Rabbi  Steven Hoenig, President 
Office Phone: 201-836-6210 

950 Queen Anne Road    Teaneck, NJ 07666 
bethaaron.org       office@bethaaron.org 

SHABBAT INFORMATION 

Friday, September 3 
Plag Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat:  5:50 p.m.,  
    Beit Midrash 
Mincha/Early Shabbat: 7:00 p.m., Main  
   Shul, Singer  
Latest Candle Lighting: 7:07 p.m. 
Zman Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat: 7:10 p.m., 
   Beit Midrash 
 

Shabbat, September 4 
Shacharit: 7:15 a.m., Beit Midrash 
Outdoor Shacharit: 8:00 a.m., Shul Patio 
Outdoor Shacharit: 8:30 a.m., Singer 
Shacharit: 8:45 a.m., Main Shul 
Shacharit: 9:15 a.m., Beit Midrash 
Sof Zman Kriat Shema: 9:40 a.m. 
Early Mincha: 1:45 p.m., Beit Midrash 
Daf Yomi:  5:50 p.m., Main Shul 
Mincha: 7:00 p.m., Main Shul, followed by a 
   shiur by Rabbi Rothwachs  
Outdoor Mincha:  7:00 p.m., Shul Patio 
Outdoor Mincha/Maariv:  7:10 p.m., Singer 
Shkiah: 7:24 p.m. 
Maariv: 8:07 p.m., Main Shul  
Outdoor Maariv: 8:07 p.m., Shul Patio 
Havdalah:  8:16 p.m. 
Selichot: 12:54 a.m., Social Hall 
 

Thursday, September 9:  Tzom Gedalia 
 Fast Begins:  5:15 a.m. 
 Fast Ends:  7:46 p.m. 
 

Rosh Hashanah davening times are on 

page 5. 

SCHEDULE FOR WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 5 

 Sun Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri 

 5 6 7 8 9 10 

Selichot 
and 
Shacharit 

6:00 SH 
6:45 MS 
8:00 BM 
8:00 SP 
8:45 MS 

5:30 SH 
6:15 MS 
8:00 BM 
7:15 SP 
8:45 MS 

See  
page 5 

See 
page 5 

5:00 SH 
5:40 BM 
5:40 SP 
6:35 SH 
7:50 BM 
7:50 SP 

5:10 SH 
5:50 BM 
5:50 SP 
6:40 SH 
7:50 BM 
7:50 SP 

Slower 
Paced 
Selichot/
Shacharit 

 6:30 LL   6:30 LL 6:30 LL 

Mincha/
Maariv 

7:10 SH 
7:10 SP 

7:10 SH 
7:10 SP 

See 
page 5 

See 
page 5 

6:45 MS 
6:45  

5:50 BM 
7:00 MS 
7:00 S 
7:10 SH 

Maariv   See 
page 5 

See 
page 5 

7:25 MS  

Selichot 10:00 EZ 
12:54 SH 

  10:00 EZ 
12:54 SH 

10:00 EZ 
12:53 SH 

 

KEY:  Shul Minyanim                   Outdoor Minyanim  
           BM = Beit Midrash MS = Main Shul      EZ = Eizikowvitz    
           LL = Lower Level SH = Social Hall     S = Singer 
       SP=Shul Patio 

On Shabbat/Yom Tov, 
 the shul elevator will operate as follows: 

 

Friday:      5:50 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 
Shabbat:   7:15 a.m. to 12:15 p.m. 
     7:00 p.m. to 8:20 p.m. 
 

On Rosh Hashanah 
Monday:       7:05 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 
Tues/Wed:    7:15 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 
Tuesday:      4:50 p.m. to  8:30 p.m. 
Wednesday: 6:50 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

MAZAL TOV TO 

 Renee & Martin Brown, on the Bar Mitzvah of their grandson, Dovid Sweet. 
Mazal Tov also to Dovid’s parents, Cara & Moshe Sweet of Chicago, and to 
his grandparents, Sally & Jeff Sweet of Chicago.  

ORDER YOUR LULAV AND ETROG 
Log in at https://www.bethaaron.org/event/
lulav2021 to order your Arba’ah Minim set. 
The cost is $75.00 for a better quality set and 
$65.00 for a good quality set. If you cannot 
order online, complete the form here and 
return it to the shul office with full payment. 
The deadline to order is Noon, this Sunday, 
September 5. For questions, contact Rich 

YOM KIPPUR APPEAL 
 

We at Beth Aaron understand what it means to be unified in support of our  
Kehilla. Once again, it is time for our beloved shul’s most important campaign  
the Yom Kippur Appeal. This campaign is critical to the shul’s ability to provide 
for and support our most basic services, our security and programs. Aside from 
reaching our financial and operational goals, the campaign also focuses on 
reaching our communal goal, which is 100% participation. Please make your 
donation at www.bethaaron.org/yomkippur or send your check to the office, 
noting in the memo line that it is for the Yom Kippur Appeal.  

This week’s announcements are sponsored by Jack Rosenbaum. Welcome 
back David Horowitz to your "Shteller" up on the bimah.  We've all missed you 
and your family for the past 18 months and wish you all a sweet, healthy New 

Year. Thank you to the entire tzibbur for the honor of serving as interim Gabbai 
in David's absence.  Thank you to Rabbi Rothwachs and everyone  

who assisted me. 

https://bethaaron.org
mailto:office@bethaaron.org
https://www.bethaaron.org/event/lulav2021
https://www.bethaaron.org/event/lulav2021
C:/Users/Judi/Documents/Lulav form/lulav order form 2021.pdf
http://www.bethaaron.org/yomkippur
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EXPERIENCING TISHREI THROUGH THE MUSIC OF  
TORAH 
 

Rabbi Larry Rothwachs will draw insight for his series of 
shiurim listed below from Israeli musical sensation Ishay 
Ribo’s original heart-stirring compositions.  The shiurim will 
be given virtually on Sundays at 8:30 p.m. 
 

Thank you to Rachelle & Chaim Mandelbaum for sponsor-
ing the entire series of shiurim in memory of Rachelle’s 
mother, Lorraine Vogel, Liba Devorah bat Aaron Shimon 
a’h. 
 

 September 5: כתר מלוכה Coronating the King on His 
Own Terms 

 September 12: סדר העבודה Following the Footsteps of 

the Kohen Gadol 

 September 19: משגיח מן החלונות Catching a Glimpse 
Through a Crack in the Schach 

 September 26: לשוב הביתה Bringing Tishrei into Our 
Homes 

 

Shiurim will be live-streamed and recorded at: 
Facebook Live at https://www.facebook.com/
larry.rothwachs and at www.youtube.com/larryrothwachs  
 
For more information or for sponsorship opportunities, 
please contact office@bethaaron.org. 

PARNAS HAYOM 

Dedicate a day of learning at Beth Aaron on the occasion of 
a yahrtzeit, in the zechut of a refuah shelaima, or in honor of 
a simcha, a birthday or any other occasion. Each week’s 
dedications are sent out to the membership via email. For 
more information, or to sign up, please go to 
www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom.  
 

Last week’s Parnas Hayom sponsors were: 

 Tuesday, 23 Elul, Nati & Leora Sulimanoff, commemo-

rating the yahrtzeit of Nati's mother, Isabel Sulimanoff, 
Elisheva bat Fivel Shraga.    

 
This week’s Parnas Hayom sponsors are: 

 Friday, 4 Tishrei, Aliza & Kalman Staiman and Cathy 

& Steven Schuss, commemorating the yahrzeit of Cathy 
and Kalman's father, Shalom Staiman, Shalom Tzvi ben 
Aharon.  

SHUL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 MINYAN SIGNUPS 

 Going forward, we will no longer require minyan sigups for 
the Shul Patio minyan.  The only minyan requiring signup 
will be the Singer minyan on Shabbat.   

  

 HIGH HOLIDAY SEATS 

Thank you to all those who have already sent in their 
High Holiday Seat reservations. The Vatikin, Beit 
Midrash, and OU Minyanim are at capacity. Seats are still 
available in the Social Hall and in the Main Shul. If you 
wish to purchase seats, or you have already purchased 
seats and would like to request a change, please call or 
email the office, 201-836-6210, office@bethaaron.org. All 
requests will be accommodated based on availability and 
cannot be guaranteed.  
 

 Beth Aaron will be offering weeknight Selichot at Chat-

zot in the Social Hall. In order to ensure that there are 
enough attendees to make a minyan, we have created a 
WhatsApp Chat. Please join the chat if you are consider-
ing attending any of the weeknight Chatzot Selichot.  To 
join, go to https://chat.whatsapp.com/
GGCaNo8yyWlKNxfTju9Ixz  

 

 On Sunday, September 12, at 7:30 p.m., on the Shul 
Patio, the Beth Aaron Sisterhood presents Tova Warburg 
Sinensky (Yoetzet Halacha), who will give a pre-Yom 
Kippur shiur for women on “Making Sense of the Scape-
goat.” 

 

 On Monday, September 13, at 8:15 p.m., we are delighted 
to welcome back Rabbi Baruch Simon, who will speak in 
the Main Shul on "The Dual Nature of Kappara on Yom 

Kippur."   For more information or for sponsorship oppor-
tunities, please contact office@bethaaron.org. 

 

 Next Monday and Tuesday, September 13 and 14, our 

Sofer, Rabbi Yitzchok Weinberger will be available to 
check your tefillin and mezuzot. There will be a box in the 
shul lobby where these items can be left, and another into 
which Rabbi Weinberger will place checked items. Every 
effort will be made to provide same-day service, but it 
cannot be guaranteed. Leave your name, email address 
and cell phone number with your tefillin or mezuzot so you 
can be reached by the Sofer in the event same-day ser-
vice cannot be provided or extensive work is required. 
Cost: $95 for a full examination of tefillin, $25 for an exter-
nal examination, $12 per mezuza. Should extensive repair 
be required, there is an additional charge of $20 for tefillin 
and $5 per mezuza. Make checks payable to Congrega-
tion Beth Aaron. No work will be done on any articles 
unless a check for the full amount is left with the article(s). 
For more information contact David Hes, 
dhes613@gmail.com. 

"Save a Siddur, Help a Chumash, Mend a Machzor, Tend 
to a Talmud, Go Get a Gemara" 
 

As we return to shul for the Yamim Noraim and utilize our 
vast array of seforim, please note NOT to place ANY dam-
aged items (loose/ripped pages, tearing covers, weak 
spines, etc.) back on the shelves.  Instead, give these to our 
gabbaim/shul office so they can be temporarily taken out of 
circulation to be fixed by Bonnie & Mark Sommer.  Mark has 
been volunteering his time to fix our books since 1987. 
(Thank you to former Beth Aaron member Dr. Richie Gertler 
for this!) 
 

Mark will also fix Beth Aaron members' books (personal/
household only; not for institutions) for $2.00 each, with 
$1.00 going back to Rabbi's Discretionary Fund.  Contact 
the shul office directly for this service,  
office@bethaaron.org.  

SHUL POLICY ON MASKING AND SOCIAL DISTANCING 
   

All unvaccinated individuals are required to wear masks and 
maintain social distancing when in shul.  Designated areas 
have been set aside at minyanim for those who are not yet 
vaccinated or who are not yet comfortable being in shul un-
masked and without maintaining physical distance. Please 
do not sit in those areas unless you are masked.  

https://www.facebook.com/larry.rothwachs
https://www.facebook.com/larry.rothwachs
http://www.youtube.com/larryrothwachs
mailto:office@bethaaron.org
http://www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom
mailto:office@bethaaron.org
https://www.bethaaron.org/track.php?id=2e2f7dad16ea469788575eda5f6a6ba1&color=040404&url=https%3A%2F%2Fchat.whatsapp.com%2FGGCaNo8yyWlKNxfTju9Ixz&h=b78a1
https://www.bethaaron.org/track.php?id=2e2f7dad16ea469788575eda5f6a6ba1&color=040404&url=https%3A%2F%2Fchat.whatsapp.com%2FGGCaNo8yyWlKNxfTju9Ixz&h=b78a1
mailto:office@beethaaron.org
mailto:dhes613@gmail.com
mailto:office@bethaaron.org.
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SIGN UP FOR SHABBAT YOUTH GROUPS AND ROSH  
   HASHANAH/YOM KIPPUR CHILDCARE 
 

Weekly Shabbat Groups: Indoor Shabbat groups for Nurs-
ery to 5th grade will begin at 9:30 a.m. on the lower level. 
Outdoor groups for Nursery to 5th grade will begin at 10:15 
a.m. on the Shul Patio.  All Shabbat youth groups will con-
clude at the end of davening.  Registration is required for all 
groups here 
 
Rosh Hashanah/Yom Kippur Childcare:  For the upcom-
ing Yamim Noraim, we will provide childcare coverage from 
sources outside the shul for children ages 3 and up.  All chil-
dren must be pre-registered using the Google form here.  
Hours are 9:00 a.m. to the end of davening on all three 
days, as well as during the entirety of Kol Nidre, Mincha and 
Neilah on Yom Kippur.  

WEEKLY SHIURIM AT CONGREGATION BETH  
AARON  

 DAF YOMI 

This Shabbat, September 4, at 5:50 p.m., in the Main 
Shul, the Daf Yomi shiur will be given by Rabbi Gedalyah  
Berger. On Wednesday, September 8, at 5:40 p.m., a Daf 
Yomi shiur will be given by Rabbi Yigal Sklarin.  For 
questions, contact David Hes, dhes613@gmail.com. 

 

 DAF HASHAVUA 
The Daf HaShavua program will continue with its regular 
schedule.  Our regular attendees are encouraged to par-
ticipate. This is also a wonderful opportunity for those who 
have not yet had the opportunity to participate in this 
learning initiative to do so. 

 Sunday at 8:15 a.m., Location: Beit Midrash & via Zoom 
 This Tuesday Night only at 6:15 p.m., Beit Midrash  
 Thursday Nights at 8:55 p.m., via Zoom  
 

The Zoom link for this program is https://zoom.us/
j/94069387069?  Meeting ID: 997 4153 3967.   
Passcode: Daf.  

 

 SHIVTI LEARNING PROGRAM 
The Beth Aaron’s Shivti learning program is on hiatus for   
 the month of September.  

 

 WEDNESDAY NIGHT MASECHET SANHEDRIN  
    GEMARA SHIUR 

 Rabbi Rothwachs' Masechet Sanhedrin shiur is on 
     hiatus until after Sukkot. 
 

 WOMEN’S LEARNING GROUP 

 This Sunday, September 5, at 4:00 p.m., Mollie Fisch will 
resume leading the Women’s Learning Group in study-
ing Divrei ha-Yamim Aleph, via Zoom. To participate, click 
on this link  https://us06web.zoom.us/j/96816959254?
pwd=R3NsYlFPQlJoaEJCWmVUaUhuNjdMZz09  

 Meeting ID: 968 1695 9254. Passcode: Torah. Dial-in 
number: 646-558-8656.  

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 The Jewish Learning Experience (JLE) is offering FREE 
prayer services at Torah Academy of Bergen County, 
1600 Queen Anne Road.  CDC Covid-19 guidelines will 
be observed, including social distancing.  Explanatory 
services, shofar blowing, and refreshments will be pro-
vided (Rosh Hashanah only). For more information, con-
tact Justin Wexler, rabbiwexler@jle.org. Sign up at 
JLE.org. 

 

 The Teaneck Mikvah, 1726 Windsor Road, will be open 

for men's use on Erev Rosh Hashanah and Erev Yom 
Kippur.  Only asymptomatic, fully vaccinated men may 
use the mikvah. Masks must be worn in all common areas 
of the mikvah facility. Men will have access to 12 prepara-
tion rooms, 2 express changing areas, and 3 mik-
vaot. One of the three mikvaot will close at 1:00 p.m. on 
Erev Rosh Hashanah in order to prepare it for immediate 
post-Rosh Hashanah use.  Hours:  Erev Rosh Hashanah, 
Monday, September 6, 5:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., Erev Yom 
Kippur, Wednesday, September 15, 4:30 a.m. to 3:00 
p.m.  Fees:  $25 per person or $54 per family.  Kindly 
shower at home and bring your own towels.  Please con-
tact the mikvah, 201-837-8220,  

    teaneckmikvah@gmail.com, with any questions.  
 

 On Sunday, September 12, at 10:00 a.m., at Votee Park, 

Queen Anne Road and Court Street, the Friendship Circle 
of Bergen County will host their Annual Friendship Walk 
entitled "Paint the Town Kind."  For more information, go 
to https://www.njfriendshipwalk.com/  

SHUL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 SAVE THE DATE 
 We are excited to announce that Rav Aharon Lopiansky 

will be our Scholar-in-Residence for Shabbat Bereishit, 
October 1st-2nd.  Rav Lopiansky is the Rosh ha-Yeshiva 
of Greater Washington, Tiferes Gedaliah. Rabbi Lopi-
ansky learned for decades at the Mir Yerushalayim, and 
follows the mesorah of his rebbeim ha-Rav Chaim 
Shmuelevitz zt”l, ha-Rav Nachum Partzovitz zt”l, and his 
father-in-law, ha-Rav Beinish Finkel zt”l (the late Rosh ha-
Yeshiva of the Mir). His approach to learning was also 
deeply influenced by his long association as a close 
talmid of ha-Rav Moshe Shapiro zt”l.  Rabbi Lopiansky is 
a renowned speaker and the author of several Hebrew 
Seforim as well as the English-language books “Time 
Pieces, Golden Apples, Seed of Redemption” and the 
widely acclaimed “Orchos Chaim – Ben Torah for Life” 
published by Eshel Publications.  For sponsorship oppor-
tunities, email David Sheffey, davidsheffey@gmail.com or 
Josh Dubin, jedubin@gmail.com . 

 

 On Motzaei Shabbat, October 16, at 8:00 p.m., the Beth 

Aaron Sisterhood Book Club will meet virtually to discuss 
"Lilyville" by Tovah Feldshuh.  Join via Zoom  https://
us06web.zoom.us/j/89370980409?
pwd=QUdPYkpib2FRNnUvTis3aHpCSTJ5QT09  Meeting 
ID: 893 7098 0409. Passcode: 904003.   

WEEKLY SHIURIM AT CONGREGATION BETH  
AARON (Continued) 

 THURSDAY NIGHT PRE-SHABBAT BRINGING IT 
HOME DRASHA 

    Rabbi Rothwachs' Thursday night pre-Shabbat weekly 
 drasha will continue this Thursday night, September 9, at 
7:15 p.m., and can be viewed live at either of the following 
links or you can watch the recording at a later time. You-
Tube live https://www.youtube.com/c/larryrothwachs. 
Facebook live https://www.facebook.com/larry.rothwachs 

BETH AARON YOUTH AND JUNIOR HIGH   
 

 YOUTH MINYAN 

The Youth Minyan is on hiatus for the summer. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf3UbGCaKG7V82mKjRs-QjtTVVqWnb8rjfYAHiCl7W0UFFOlw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScRzH1Z_6VESrxzdl2EkSiA2AlhaPNwGQUAS4NPsEOVoRonAw/viewform
mailto:dhes613@gmail.com
https://zoom.us/j/94069387069?pwd=dStzSEM5QmRTbUdDdityTGNJTWFldz09
https://zoom.us/j/94069387069?pwd=dStzSEM5QmRTbUdDdityTGNJTWFldz09
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/96816959254?pwd=R3NsYlFPQlJoaEJCWmVUaUhuNjdMZz09
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/96816959254?pwd=R3NsYlFPQlJoaEJCWmVUaUhuNjdMZz09
mailto:rabbiwexler@jle.org
JLE.org
mailto:teaneckmikvah@gmail.com
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://www.njfriendshipwalk.com/&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw0QA_fmVh2U9SgxQ3-sPqWg
mailto:davidsheffey@gmail.com
mailto:jedubin@gmail.com
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89370980409?pwd%3DQUdPYkpib2FRNnUvTis3aHpCSTJ5QT09&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw2uXiGsxPb3yoDWWBcsnAhJ
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89370980409?pwd%3DQUdPYkpib2FRNnUvTis3aHpCSTJ5QT09&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw2uXiGsxPb3yoDWWBcsnAhJ
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89370980409?pwd%3DQUdPYkpib2FRNnUvTis3aHpCSTJ5QT09&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw2uXiGsxPb3yoDWWBcsnAhJ
https://www.bethaaron.org/track.php?id=22bc46d3eabe4637a3f1e3ec8b40d05d&color=b3b3b5&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fc%2Flarryrothwachs&h=42ec5
https://www.bethaaron.org/track.php?id=22bc46d3eabe4637a3f1e3ec8b40d05d&color=b3b3b5&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Flarry.rothwachs&h=b8fc1
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Lawrence L. Shafier, CLU®, ChFC®  
 

 Estate Conservation Strategies  
 

1270 Avenue of the Americas #1000  
New York, NY 10020  
Tel.: 212-817-3878  
Fax: 212-262-0291  

lawrence.shafier@prudential.com  
(advertisement)  

COVID VACCINES 
 

If you or anyone you know needs a COVID vaccine, please 
visit the links below: 

 Englewoodhealth.org/vaccine  

 https://www.hackensackmeridianhealth.org/covid19/ 

 https://www.cvs.com/immunizations/covid-19-vaccine 

 http://valleyhealth.com/vaccine  

 https://rodda.holyname.org/COVID19VAC  

 https://www.walgreens.com/findcare/vaccination/covid-

19 

PAYPAL GIVING FUND 
 

You can pay any outstanding charges through the PayPal 
Giving Fund, without paying an online fee. The PayPal 
Giving Fund is a non-profit to which people can make 
donations, and, in turn, the Fund supports programs like 
ours. When you make a donation through our link, Beth 
Aaron will receive 100% of your donation, with no credit card 
expense for either party. The Fund can be used for one-time 
donations and payments only. Donations made through the 
Fund will be posted to members’ accounts the month after 
they are given, as PayPal will transfer the money to us once 
a month (in the month after the donation is made). 
 

If you are making a donation through the PayPal Giving 
Fund, please DO NOT check the box that the gift is being 
made anonymously. We need to be able to credit your 
account.  Visit bethaaron.org/givingfund for more details or 
to pay shul obligations using this method. 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 On Sunday, September 12, from 4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.,  

Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 389 West Englewood Ave-
nue, is sponsoring a Pre-Yom Tov Boutique in the park-
ing lot tent. Vendors will be selling jewelry, housewares, 
Judaica, tablecloths, hats, scarves, women’s clothing and 
more. For more information, email nerot@rinat.org. 

 

 On Sunday, September 19,  from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., 

at Shaare Tefillah, 510 Claremont Avenue, is sponsoring 
an American Red Cross Blood Drive.  Appointments are 
highly recommended.  There will be limited walk-in slots 
available.  To schedule an appointment, go to redcross-
blood.org and enter the sponsor keyword: Shaare Tefil-
lah.  For questions or for more information, contact Ari 
Davis,  ari.davis1@gmail.com or Dan Levy, 
danlevyesq@gmail.com.  

 

 The American Zionist Movement is partnering with WZO 

and the Israel Ministry of Education for the USA compo-
nent of the International Bible Contest for Adults—The 

Chidon ha-Tanach for those age 22+. The deadline to 
register is Tuesday, October 5. In the USA, the online 
exam can be taken any time on October 6 or 7.  A USA 
finalist contest is planned for New York City on Sunday, 
November 7, with the global final event in Israel during 
Chanukah week (both contingent on Covid-19 conditions 
permitting). For questions, contact ZED@wzo.org.il 

 

 Yedid Nefesh is a new bi-weekly newsletter sent out to 

various shuls, schools, and WhatsApp groups.  They wel-
come poems, personal stories, captioned photographs, 
diverei Torah, and art with explanations.  For submissions 
and to receive additional information email  

     shoshanaberger8@gmail.com.  
 

 KEYLIM MIKVAH USAGE 

We are pleased to announce that the Teaneck Keylim 
Mikvah is open for self service between the hours of 7:00 
a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Sunday through Thursday, and 7:00 
a.m. to 4:00 p.m., on Friday.  Appointments are no longer 
required. Anyone who is not fully vaccinated must wear a 
mask while using the Keylim Mikvah.  

 

 Teaneck Mikvah usage is by appointment only.  No  

     walk-ins accepted. The appointment system closes 1.5  
     hours before opening.  Pre-Tevilah showering on-site has  
     been reinstated. There will be a $25 fee if you arrive after  
     closing hours. To book your appointment, click on this  
     link: https://www.teaneckmikvah.com/Appointment/  

SISTERHOOD CONDOLENCE CARDS FOR SALE 
 

Sisterhood condolence cards are a nice way to reach out to 
someone for a yahrtzeit or condolence while also supporting 
Beth Aaron’s Sisterhood. For only $8.00, we will mail a 
beautiful card on your behalf.   
 

Wish to send your own cards? You can buy them in bulk 
from the office. They cost $50 for 10 cards.  To place an  
order, please contact Penina Persin, office@bethaaron.org, 
201-836-6210. 

https://www.englewoodhealth.org/covid-19-information-and-updates/covid-19-vaccine
https://www.hackensackmeridianhealth.org/covid19/
https://www.cvs.com/immunizations/covid-19-vaccine
https://www.valleyhealth.com/services/covid-19-vaccine
https://rodda.holyname.org/COVID19VAC
https://www.walgreens.com/findcare/vaccination/covid-19
https://www.walgreens.com/findcare/vaccination/covid-19
http://bethaaron.org/givingfund
mailto:nerot@rinat.org
https://www.google.com/url?q=http://redcrossblood.org/&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw3PfiHhgm8mcVoIifohACzf
https://www.google.com/url?q=http://redcrossblood.org/&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw3PfiHhgm8mcVoIifohACzf
mailto:ari.davis1@gmail.com
mailto:danlevyesq@gmail.com
mailto:ZED@wzo.org.il
mailto:shoshanaberger8@gmail.com
https://www.teaneckmikvah.com/Appointment/
mailto:%20office@bethaaron.org
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ROSH HASHANAH DAVENING TIMES 

 

 
Monday, September 6, Erev Rosh Hashanah 
Latest Candle Lighting: 7:02 p.m. 
Mincha/Maariv: 7:05 p.m., Main Shul, OU 
 
 
Tuesday, September 7, First Day Rosh Hashanah 
Shacharit: 
5:45 a.m., Shul Patio 
7:15 a.m. Beit Midrash  
8:00 a.m., Main Shul, Social Hall, OU 
 
Mincha: 4:50 p.m., Main Shul 
Tashlich: 5:50 p.m. 
Additional Shofar Blowing:  6:15 p.m. on the Shul Patio 
Mincha:  6:50 p.m., Main Shul, OU 
Shiur: 7:20 p.m., Main Shul, OU 
Maariv: 7:50 p.m., Main Shul, OU  
Candle Lighting: not before 8:11 p.m. (no preparation for second day of Rosh 
   Hashanah before this time) 
 
 
Wednesday, September 8, Second Day Rosh Hashanah 
Shacharit   
5:45 a.m., Shul Patio 
7:15 a.m. Beit Midrash  
8:00 a.m., Main Shul, Social Hall, OU 
 
Daf Yomi: 5:40 p.m., Main Shul, by Rabbi Yigal Sklarin  
Additional Shofar Blowing:  6:15 p.m. on the Shul Patio 
Mincha:  6:50 p.m., Main Shul, OU 
Shiur: 7:20 p.m., Main Shul, OU 
Maariv: 8:02 p.m., Main Shul, OU  
Havdala: 8:11 p.m. 
 
 
Thursday, September 9:  Tzom Gedalia 
 Fast Begins:  5:15 a.m. 
 Fast Ends:  7:46 p.m. 
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Good Erev Shabbos, 
 
As we close out the year 5781 and begin the year 5782 this Monday evening, I wanted to take the opportunity to 
wish you a Shanah Tovah U’Metukah. It has truly been an honor to serve in the role of president over this past 
year, and I am so pleased to see how well our wonderful Kehillah has persevered through the pandemic era grow-
ing pains as we engaged in the first stages of returning to shul. I am looking forward to continuing this effort with 
all of your help through the next year, as we focus on the remaining stages of our return to shul and of the further 
enhancement of the Beth Aaron experience. This coming year will be a very special one, where we look back and 
celebrate 50 years of amazing history, memories, and achievements. We will celebrate who we are as a kehillah, 
and we will celebrate our vision for the future together. I am looking forward to us making the next 50 years even 
better than the first! 
 
A few reminders ahead of Shabbat and Rosh Hashanah: 

 HH Seats: Last night, an email went out sharing a list of all seating assignments for Rosh Hashanah and 
Yom Kippur. PLEASE review the list as soon as possible to confirm that your seats are correctly registered, 
and contact the office by Friday if any discrepancies are found. 

 Shabbat Groups: If you plan to bring your child to Shabbat Groups or the Mommy & Me room this Shabbat 
or any subsequent Shabbat, you MUST sign up in advance. This applies indoors and outdoors. Children will 
not be allowed into groups if not previously registered. 

 Rosh Hashanah / Yom Kippur Child Care: If you plan to bring your child to RH/YK Child Care or to the 
Mommy & Me room on RH/YK, you MUST sign up in advance. Children will not be allowed into child care if 
not previously registered. Parents:  If you are able to volunteer for 1½ to 2 hour times slots to help with 
Child Care, and have not yet indicated so on the signups, please contact me immediately at presi-
dent@bethaaron.org.  

 
Rabbi Rothwachs continues his 5 part series of Shiurim “EXPERIENCING TISHREI THROUGH THE MUSIC OF 
TORAH” this Sunday night, on the topic of “  כתר מלוכה :  Coronating the King on His Own Terms”. Thank you to 
Rachelle & Chaim Mandelbaum for sponsoring the entire series of shiurim in memory of Rachelle’s mother, 
Lorraine Vogel, Liba Devorah bat Aaron Shimon a’h. 
  
Thank you to our Parnas Hayom sponsors: 

 Tuesday, 23 Elul, Nati & Leora Sulimanoff, commemorating the yahrtzeit of Nati's mother, Isabel Sulimanoff, 
Elisheva bat Fivel Shraga. 

 Friday, 4 Tishrei, Aliza & Kalman Staiman and Cathy & Steven Schuss, commemorating the yahrzeit of 
Cathy and Kalman's father, Shalom Staiman, Shalom Tzvi ben Aharon 

 
We wish a Mazal Tov to Renee & Martin Brown, on the Bar Mitzvah of their grandson. We wish a refuah shleimah 
and continued prayer for all those within our community and around the world who are still in need of our Tefillot. 
 
Wishing everyone a Shabbat Shalom and a Shana Tova U’Metukah, 
 
Steven Hoenig 
President 

mailto:president@bethaaron.org
mailto:president@bethaaron.org

